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August 29, 2017 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Board of Directors 
Citizens First State Bank of Walnut 
c/o President & CEO, Pamela Turner 
105 North Main Street 
Walnut, Illinois 61376 

Members of the Board: 

This letter is to inform you of the termination of the Illinois Department of Financial and Professional 
Regulation (“IDFPR”) enforcement of the Written Agreement, dated October 28, 2009, by Citizens First 
State Bank of Walnut, Walnut, Illinois, the Federal Reserve Bank of Chicago, and IDFPR-Division of 
Banking.  IDFPR enforcement of the Written Agreement is terminated effective August 29, 2017.  

Sincerely, 

Kerri A. Doll 
Director 

c: Colette A. Fried, Assistant Vice President 
Federal Reserve Bank of Chicago 
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